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NHI WILL MAKE CONTACT WHEN NEW CARDS ARE READY 

 

The public is advised that the National Health Insurance (NHI) of the Virgin Islands 

will make contact with all beneficiaries when the new NHI cards are ready for pick up.  

Beneficiaries are kindly asked to wait until they are notified by a member of the 

NHI team. Also, beneficiaries should take note that the existing cards are still effective.  

The NHI team thanks the public for your continued patience and apologises for 

any inconvenience caused.  
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Contact April T. Glasgow 
Telephone (284) 852-7875 

Cell (284) 442-4507 
Email aglasgow@vinhi.vg 

Website www.vinhi.vg 


